THE WHITE HOUSE

July 1, 2016

Ms. Monica Thomas College Park, Maryland

Dear Monica:

I am so pleased to join your family and friends in congratulating you on your accomplishments with the Chef's Club. As you look back on your tenure, I hope you take pride in all that you achieved.

As you may know, one of my top priorities as First Lady has been improving the health and wellness of our Nation's children, and I am thrilled that you have led the way to ensure young people in your community receive the healthy futures they deserve. In the years to come, I hope that you will continue to lead by example for those around you.

I wish you all the best, and again, congratulations.

Sincerely,

michelle Obama